
Report from Immediate Past Delegate

AWSC Meeting: March 24, 2012

Since becoming the Immediate Past Delegate, IPD, I have written and submitted three newsletter 
articles for our Northern Hi Lights.

I attended the 34th NERD meeting in Mystic, CT on March 9-11. I was accompanied by Connie 
D. a past NYN delegate and Anne F. another past NYN delegate and the current North East 
Regional Trustee. The purpose of this gathering is to welcome our Panel #52 delegates from the 
north east region and help them prepare for their first World Service Conference which will be held 
in Stamford, CT. this year April 15 – 19. This is an opportunity for the newly elected delegates to 
meet the other current delegates from the region so that they will know a few familiar face s when 
they get to conference and to hear some of the suggestions so that they can have a successful first 
conference.

I have been reviewing the materials for the New GR meeting which will be my responsibility at the 
Spring Assembly/Convention. I would ask all DRs to remind their new GRs that this meeting will 
occur on Saturday, May 19 at 8am. Please have them bring their Service Manual to this meeting.


